
 

 

          
Emma K. Doub PTA News April 2014 

Hello EKD Families! 

Spring (and spring-like weather) is finally here! In the spirit 

of renewal, the PTA has several new and exciting upcoming events.  

The revitalized spirit wear collection is on its way, our premiere 

Panera Family Night Out is coming up, nominations are being 

accepted for new faces on the board, and our fantastic playground 

is about to make its debut! There is so much to do at EKD!!! 

Our playground is ready!!! 

What is so amazing about our new 

playground?  The rock wall? The 

bright colors? The endless play 

options?  Well, yes, but mostly the 

fact that is the direct result of our 

fabulous volunteers and the hours of 

effort dedicated to EKD.  We could 

not have done it without so now it is 

time celebrate with you.  

Upcoming Events: 

April 10
th

 – Art Gala 

April 28
th

 6-9– Panera Family Night Out 

May 5
th

 at 2pm – Board Meeting 

May 5-9 – Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 9
th

 – May Carnival / Ribbon Cutting 

for our new playground! 

 

 

Panera Family Night Out 

Please join us on Monday, April 28
th

 at 
Panera for our final Family Night Out.  At 
the request of many parents, we were 
able to arrange a healthy location for 
our April event.  Come show your 
support for EKD from 6-9pm.  NO 
FLYERS NEEDED! In fact, Panera is 
donating 10% of ALL SALES that evening 
to EKD.  Spread the word and we will 
see you there! 

Seeking Nominations  

Are you able to donate a few hours 

each month to help plan the fun? 

Our board will have several openings 

for the 2014-2015 school year.  We 

are particularly in need of 

candidates for Vice President and 

Secretary.   

Please consider donating your time 

and creativity to help us make our 

school community the best it can be.  

Contact ekdpta@myactv.net for 

more information or fill out the 

nomination form sent home last 

week. Join us and make a difference! 

  Keep those Box Tops coming!  Each one equals 10 cents for our kids! 

Our Spring Spirit Wear promotion was a success!! 

Look for your gear to arrive the week before spring break.  Be 

sure to show your Eagle Pride and wear your EKD apparel at our 

Learning Event and the May Carnival! 

We are hosting our first ever May Carnival and Ribbon Cutting to officially unveil 

the new equipment.  Join us from 4-6 on Friday, May 9
th

.  There will be food, 

games, a photo booth, Kona Ice, dancing, and prizes for all.  

Our planning is well underway, but we would love to have your ideas and help.  If 

you are interested in helping on the carnival committee or volunteering the day of 

the event, please contact our volunteer coordinator, Lisa Stoner, at 

lisajstoner@hotmail.com . 
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